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Brian,

Trinity High School wishes to dissolve our 7 - 12 co-op agreement with Dickinson High
School for both boys and girls cross country effective immediately. We will be having our
own team starting the fall of 2023. We appreciate Dickinson High School allowing our
students to run with them.

Superintendent, Dr. Marcus Lewton as well as Activities Director, Guy Fridley are
aware of our wishes. If you have any questions, please let me know.
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